From: Jim Lieberman <jxi@nrc.gov>

To: <BCW@nrc.gov>
Date: Tue, Aug 29, 2000 7:54 AM
Subject: Public meetings on disrimination issues

| am interested in knowing how the NRC plans to address the
recommendations from the 1994 task force on employee protection and the
comments made during the public meetings on that effort. | assume that

the task force is thoroughly familiar with the transcripts of those

meetings, the recommendations of NUREG 1499, and the agency's treatment
of those recommendations. | would hope the new task force will evaluate

the impact of the 1994 recommendations and revisit the ones that were

not adopted.

Please make this comment a matter of public record.




